
 

 
 

 

 

Dear 

 

I am delighted to invite you to take part in some research. The research being done with 

University College London (UCL). It focuses on students’ experience of the FPQ, HPQ, and 

EPQ. 

You are asked to take part in a research interview and to complete an electronic 

questionnaire. The interview will take place in school at a time agreed with you. The 

questionnaire can be completed either in school or at home. My hope is that you will find 

taking part both enjoyable and educative. 

An information sheet with full details about the research is attached. 

If you are happy to take part in the research, then I should be grateful if you would give your 

signed consent. Please complete and sign the student consent form. I’ve attached this also. 

Please return this to me at a time that suits you. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. I am, of course, happy 

to discuss in person. 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for thinking about taking part. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

J. Stone 

Lead Practitioner 

jstone@.... 

 


